MINUTES OF THE REGULAR BOARD OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES FOR
THE VILLAGE OF WILLIAMSVILLE
February 26, 2024

The Town Hall/board meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by President Yokley. Clerk: Karen Winger
Trustees Present; Carter, Gettleman, McMillan, Hofferkamp, Tierney Via telephone: Bunger

GUESTS: See attached list.

COMMUNICATIONS: Natalie Albers attended the meeting to share an update regarding events/happenings at the
library/museum.

Trustee Carter made a motion to approve the minutes of the regular board meeting held on February 13, 2024.
Trustee McMillan seconded the motion. All ayes, motion carried.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

EINANCE (Tierney): Trustee Tierney made a motion to pay monthly bills. Trustee Gettleman seconded the motion. All ayes,
motion carried.

PUBLIC SAFETY (Sharon McMillan): Trustee McMillan stated her committee held a meeting. She shared some
recommendations they would like incorporated into an ordinance regarding dumping at the yard waste site. ~ There will be a
permit needed in order to commercial dump yard waste at our Village site. The permit will be valid for three days. This
ordinance was created due to issues caused by commercial dumping. Randy will make the recommended changes to the
ordinance.

WATER & SEWER (Matt Bunger): Trustee Bunger had nothing new to report.

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT (Hofferkamp): Trustee Hofferkamp had nothing new to report.

PARKS & RECREATION (Dave Carter):  Trustee Carter thanked the Williamsville Community Foundation and all the
individuals who are working on the purchasing of an ADA swing.

STREETS, ALLEYS, SIDEWALKS & STORM SEWERS (Patrick Gettleman): Trustee Gettleman stated his committee
will be scheduling a committee meeting to discuss subdivision streets.

ADDITIONAL BUSINESS: Randy Segatto mentioned the new law, “Paid Leave for All Workers Act”. Randy will be looking
at our handbook and working with the Village on a plan regarding this new law.

Trustee McMillan inquired about the ordinance regarding amending customer responsibilities (Chapter 173) that was presented
to the Trustees. Randy Segatto stated he changed this ordinance to reflect the correct size garbage canisters for residents. The
current ordinance currently states residents can have a maximum of 65 gallons. Randy stated this needed changed to reflect the
current size of garbage canisters provided by Lake Area and Republic (96 gallons).

The regular board meeting of the Board of Trustees for the Village of Williamsville adjourned at 6:23 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Karen Winger






